Plover School

Coniston Rd, Intake, Doncaster, DN2 6JL.
01302 361450

admin@ploverschool.co.uk
ploverschool.co.uk

Principal: Jayne Ogle

Dear parent/carers,

On Tuesday 16th of January we will be visiting our local Intake Library as part of our
expedition work “Once Upon A Time - Who is hiding in the pages of this book?".

We will go to the library in the morning, F2PR will leave school at 9:50 am, with our
supporting adults and walk to the library. We will be at the library for approximately 30
minutes. There is no cost for this visit. We will explore the library and share stories, there will
also be an opportunity for children to become members of the library whilst we are there or
take information home to then join ot a later date.

F2B will then leave school at approximately 10:20 am arriving at the library at 10:30 am. Again
the time in the library will be approximately 30 minutes allowing us to share stories and
potentially join the library or take information home to then join at a loter date.

Please return your visit slips ASAP, by the latest Tuesday 9th January.
Thank you for your support

Many thanks
Mrs Renwick, Mrs Price & Mrs Bubb

Child's name

| give consent for my child to go to Intake Library.

Parent/carer signature
If you can help please add information to the boxes below.

Name of adult Date of birth of adult
Address of adult Telephone number
helping

Next of kin, name and Any medical info we
contact number, of need to know

adult helping
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